
  
  

Hunslet Moor Primary School  

Newsletter  

Friday 19th September 2025     

 Dear Parents/Carers,    
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. We would like to remind all parents to check Class Dojo for 
reminders of all upcoming events for your children.  
Our whole school behaviour focus this week is ‘Keeping Hands & Bodies Safe’. Sometimes children 
might use their hands, feet, or bodies in ways that hurt or upset others. This is not safe and not 
respectful. In our school, we follow the DREAMS ethos. Each part of DREAMS helps us to be responsible 
for what we say and do: 

 
 

 

This week at Hunslet Moor…  
  
Over the past couple of weeks in Nursery, they 
have been using mirrors to help them draw and 
paint themselves and talk about their features. 
  
In Silver Birch, the children have been learning 
about their senses. This week they have been 
focussing on their eyes and sight.  
 
Year Two made gliders as part of their history 
topic ‘Up, up and away’. 
 
Year Five had their Ancient Greek workshop. 
 

 

 

Key Dates  

 Monday 22nd September – Year 4 Rainforest workshop 
 Monday 29th September - Training Day – school closed to children 
 Tuesday 30th Sept - Class 2B Library Trip 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 15th September 2025 –95%   
Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.   

 

 


